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Comments: I support this Withdrawal and ask the Forest Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of Interior. The US Government and Forest Service should work with tribes to

determine what is done on/to their ancestral lands. In this case, the Lakota People are concerned the project will

threaten clean water, the preservation of sacred sites and the value of recreation in the wild. Their concerns

should be taken seriously and their request honored. 

 


